





Riverbank Primary School Dill Road Tillydrone ABERDEEN AB24 2XL

http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk

Telephone 01224 483217 Information Line: 08700541999, pin no 011300 Email:riverbank@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Ironside

30.04.18

Weekly Newsletter

Diary Dates

Tuesday 15 th May 2018	Parent interviews (5.00pm – 8.00 pm)
Thursday 17 th May 2018	Parent interviews (4.00pm – 6.00pm
Tuesday 29 th May 2018	Open Day (9.30 – 10.30 & 2.00 – 3.00)
Week beginning 28 th May 2018	Sports day (first dry day of the week)
Thursday 7 th June 2018	Nursery Induction meeting – 11.00 am
Thursday 7 th June 2018	P1 Induction meetings – 2.30pm & 6.30pm
Tuesday 12 th June 2018	P7s at St Machar (transition day)
Wednesday 13 th June 2018	P7s at St Machar (transition day)
Wednesday 13 th June 2018	Family Learning Away Day (New P1 children)
Thursday 14 th June 2018	P7s at St Machar (transition day) – morning only
Tuesday 19 th June 2018	Family Learning Away Day (New P1 children)
Saturday 23 rd June 2018	Tillydrone Community Fayre
Monday 25 th June 2018	Riverbank's 10 th Birthday
Thursday 28 th June 2018	
Friday 28 th June 2018	Sharing Assembly – P4-7 (9.30am)
	Sharing Assembly – P1-3 (9.30am)
Monday 2 nd July 2018	P1 Achievement Assembly - 1.45pm
Tuesday 3 rd July 2018	P2 Achievement Assembly -9.30am
Tuesday 3 rd July 2018	P3 Achievement Assembly -11.00am
Tuesday 3 rd July 2018	P4 Achievement Assembly -2.00pm
Wednesday 4 th July 2018	P5 Achievement Assembly -9.30am
Wednesday 4 th July 2018	P6 Achievement Assembly -11.00am
Wednesday 4 th July 2018	P7 Achievement Assembly -2.00pm
Wednesday 4 th July 2018	P7 Leavers' Event – Prom
Thursday 5 th July 2018	Nursery Graduations 10.00 am & 1.30 pm
Friday 6 th July 2018	P7 Leaver's Assembly 9.30 am
Friday 6 th July 2018	Last day of term

Free online safety workshop for parents and carers

Muddled by Minecraft or rattled by Roblox? NSPCC and O2 are running an hour-long interactive workshop with tips, tools and advice on how to keep your child safe online. Talking about online safety with your child doesn't need to be difficult —build your confidence to have those important conversations, get to know your child's online world and learn where to go for help and advice.

The workshop will take place at **2pm on Tuesday 15th May 2018** Don't miss out on this great opportunity! Make sure you RSVP by responding to Ms Hampton

Home Dinners

Increasingly we are dealing with issues after lunch time relating to the children who are 'home dinners'. There have been several incidents in the community at lunch time involving our children which we offer as much support as we can for but obviously they are not supervised by our staff then. We would direct community members with any concerns to report the matter to the police if they happen out with school. If you have any concerns regarding your child at lunch time in the community then we would suggest they remain at school for lunch.

Book Fayre

The book Fayre will be in school next week. Parents and children can view / purchase the books on Tuesday 15th of May from 5.00pm – 8.00pm, on Thursday 17th from 4.00 pm – 6.00 pm. Children will also be able to bring money to purchase books from 2.00 pm – 3.00 pm on Friday 18th of May.

Road Safety

You will be aware that the police will be making random checks on parking around the school to ensure the safety of the children. They will also be checking the area between the school and the Lads Club. There is a Disabled Parking space in this area and this should only be used by vehicles that have a Blue Badge – please respect this and do not park there.

Parent Interviews

You should be now have received your date and time for your parent interview time with the class teacher. Please get in touch with the school if you are unable to attend or have not yet receive the appointment time.

Riverbank 10th Birthday Party

We will be celebrating Riverbank's 10th birthday on Monday 25th of June, there will be a variety of activities in school that day for the children. The children were asked for their ideas and we have created our plans based on this. We will also be inviting parents to join us for coffee / tea and some celebratory cake on this day from 9.30 – 10.30, more details to follow closer to the time.